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Abstract 

Dear Julian 

Re: Modification Proposal 0045 
Wales and West Utilities supports the implementation of Modification Proposal 045 "Provision 
of Available Interruption Information." 

WWU believes that this proposal furthers the code relevant objective, set out within Standard 
Special Condition A11.1b of the Gas Transporters Licence, of facilitating the co-ordinated, 
efficient and economic operation of the combined pipe-line system. 

WWU understands that this modification can be implemented by our System Operator Service 
Provider (National Grid DNCC) for winter 2005/6. However further work is required to 
complete an impact assessment for future years when system changes will require a different 
solution.  This work has been commissioned from the Service Provider but is not available to 
include in this response. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Liz Spierling 
Wales and West Utilities 
 


